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In 1993, the Ralston Historical Association
begins its 52nd year. This year our annual
meeting will be held on May 27th, 8:00
pm at the Garabrant Center on Wilson
Street in Mendham Borough. Kate
Emmons, past president of the Ralston
Historical Association and lifelong resident
of Mendham, will share with us her
memories of a Mendham that was.

Association members to be nominated as
trustees for a three year term 1993-1996 are:

Patricia Rhodes
Owen Carlin
Jeffrey Betz
Frances Pingeon
Dolores Cramer

Over the past few months, members of the
Board of Trustees have updated the
Association By-Laws (1963). Copies will be
available at the meeting.

As our season opens on Memorial Day
weekend, we ask that members consider
working one Sunday afternoon from 2:00pm
to 5:00pm at the store. (If you would be
willing to volunteer, please indicate your
day of choice on your membership form or
contact Marge Davidson at 543-4347.

We would like to thank all those who have
sent us old newspaper articles and other
information about Ralston’s past. Old
postcards, maps and photos of Ralston
contributed by members remind us of
Ralston’s rich history.

Please take a moment to complete the
membership form and return it as soon as

possible.

Thanks,

Ed Clauss, President

I hereby apply for membership in the Ralston Historical Association and enclose the dues in accordance

with the class of membership selected.

O Life Membership (One time $75.00)
O Patron Membership ($15.00 per year)
O Regular Membership ($5.00 per year)

Name Address

Telephone #

City/State Zip

Date

A )

O I am willing to serve one Sunday afternoon at the store Date:

Please make your tax deductible check payable to the:

Ralston Historical Association

P.O. Box 301
Mendham, NJ 07945




